January 17, 1986

Mr. Lief Peterson

Chairman of the Parish Council
Holy Resurrection Armenian Church
909 Michigan Avenue

Scuth Milwaukee 53172

Dear Mr. Peterson:

You and the parish council of the Holy Resurrection Armenian
Church of South Milwaukee, together with the Greenfield and Racine
parishes should be commended for organizing and supervising the
children's Christmas party. Through your combined efforts you
were able to have an excellent turnout.

Fr, Varoujan Kabaradjian, Chairman of the Midwestern area
parishes, and the member pastors deserve a special appreciation
for their participation and support. Kindly convev cur thanks
to all of them.

May the Lord bless you all with His love and wisdom.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate-



